

Lincoln Vista Civic Association

P.O. Box 1135 Lanham-Seabrook, MD 20703

lincolnvista@yahoo.com

Stephanie Hicks, President Vacant, Vice President Beverly Smith, Treasurer Erma H. Anderson, Recreation Chairman www.lincolnvista.com

Linda Hicks, Secretary Cheryl Woody, Assistant Secretary Emily Shelton, Parliamentarian Jacqueline Bates, Administrative Assistant

LVCA MEETING NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2021

Meeting opened at 7:06 PM with prayer

- Wanda Brooks sent out a press release reference PG county DPIE reminding all residents and businesses with sidewalks adjacent to property must remove snow and ice within 48 hours. Citations will be issued for noncompliance. See DPIE website for further information.
- Redistricting passed we will be District 4 next year. (Governor Hogan vetoed state redistricting maps). All candidates wanting to run for office have until February 22, 2022 to file for candidacy.
- Corporal Smith, PGCounty police advised there was an increase in breaking into vehicles and auto thefts. Please don't leave keys in vehicles with vehicle running. No crime statistic update.
- P.G. County police had a Toys for Tots drive at Palmer Park police station.
- State Highway administration and Social Services were recontacted about homeless woman (Ms. Davis) at the entrance to the Vista Gardens town houses.
- President Stephanie Hicks is going to coordinate a joint meeting with LVCA and Glen Dale Citizens Association.

Meeting adjourned with prayer 7:39 pm.

LVCA did not meet in January 2022